
Sense Something Nefarious? 

 If you suspect that security on your USPS-issued 
mobile device has been compromised, contact the 
Computer Incident Response Team (CIRT) at 866- 
877-7247 or cybersafe@usps.gov.

Increasing awareness about information security at USPS 
helps safeguard employee and customer information, and 
reinforces our reputation as an organization that 
Americans trust. 

And that’s smart business. 


